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 Regional Outfall System renewal
We’re replacing a 600m section of our Regional Outfall System (ROS) pipeline.   

The ROS is one of our most critical assets, conveying on average around 35 ML of treated 
wastewater daily from the Gippsland Water Factory to our outfall at Dutson Downs.             

We’ve already replaced 550m between Tyers Road and Cross’s Road. We’re now ready to 
replace the final section that runs underground on Cross’s Road.

What does this mean?
We’ll need to close Cross’s Road between 
Tyers Road and Grubb Avenue for around 
two weeks.
There’ll be detours and traffic management 
in place.

Keep an eye on message boards in the area 
for dates and times.
For more information, use the QR code or 
visit www.gippswater.com.au/renewing-ros 

Planning for the future

August 2024

Map of detour that will be in place. The green highlighted section is where work is taking place.


